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Teen treatment center looks for area land 
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Thursday, June 19, 2008 5:31 PM MDT 

GRANTS- The Grants City Council will hear a detailed proposal on Tuesday night 

from Frank Sipan on the possibility of opening a Boys Town in Grants. 

 

Boys Town, which also accepts girls, is a national organization that helps 

troubled teens. 

Sipan said Boys Town would help those young people throughout the area 

become stable and productive citizens. The organization has an 80 percent 

recovery rate.  

This is a self-contained community, and members have their own mayor, post 

office and other amenities. 

 

The next regular City Council meeting will be on June 24 at 6 p.m. at City Hall. 

For more information call the city clerk at 287-7927. 

 

By Amy Usry 

 

Beacon staff writer  
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